
 

December 19th, 2015 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

 First we would like to thank you for the opportunity of publishing our 

paper in your prestigious journal.  

 We are resubmitting the article after the requested suggestions, 

including all requests in the text. We have also made formatting revisions in 

accordance with the rules of WJGS.  Alterations are highlighted in the text as 

“track changes”. 

Attached we are sending the audio core tip, statement of conflict of 

interest, copyright assignment and a print screen of Google Scholar page after 

search done by the title of the article. Both authors have very good English 

skills, since both have lived in the USA for specialization in the past and have 

already wrote and published several papers. Nonetheless, we have also asked 

an English-speaker colleague to revise the language in the text before 

resubmission. 

We really hope you can consider our paper for publication.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Fabio G. Campos 

  


